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Emergency Food Grant available 

 
An Emergency Food Grant is available to Tasmanian households who have gone without 
power for at least 72 hours, provided by the Tasmanian State Government.  
 
One payment of $350 per affected household is available. To be eligible, you must be a 
Tasmanian resident living in an affected area and have gone without power for at least 72 
hours. 
 
This follows the significant power outages experienced across the state due to the recent 
severe weather event. 
 
Before completing the application, ensure you have your photo identification (drivers 
licence or Government information card) and address confirmation (drivers licence, utility 
bill, rates or bank statement). 
 
To apply for the once off payment, visit: 
https://www.dpac.tas.gov.au/divisions/cpp/community-grants/emergency-assistance-
emergency-food-grant-fund 
 
“Huon Valley residents can visit our Customer Service office where our staff will be available 
to assist you in submitting your online application,” said Mayor Sally Doyle. 
 
For anyone needing assistance with applying or unsure about their eligibility for the 
Emergency Assistance Grant, contact the Tasmanian Emergency Information Service (TEIS) 
through 1800 567 567.  
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